May 9, 2024

City of Lebanon
312 W. St. Louis St.
Lebanon, IL 62254

RE: First Two Blocks W. St. Louis Street Closed October 4, 2024
From 4:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

The Lebanon Chamber of Commerce is requesting the closure of
the first two blocks of West St. Louis Street on Friday, October 4, 2024
From 4:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. for the St. Louis EO Adventurally. There will
be 40 cars crossing a ‘finish line’ from a race that starts that day in St.
Louis, winds through Waterloo, then Belleville, ending in Lebanon.
Those cars will then ‘start’” Saturday morning on the next leg of the race
leaving Lebanon at 8:30 a.m.
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Sincerely,

CarrleJ Chr|st
Treasurer
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